## **Special Services Update- Reported by Amy Martino**

As of <u>September 1, 2025</u>, <u>1,760 of the 7,898 enrolled</u> Bristol students are identified as requiring Special Education programming. This enrollment reflects <u>22.30%</u> of the total BPS student population.

As of <u>September 1st</u>, <u>119</u> students with disabilities required out-of-district placements at private special education school programs. There were <u>99</u> students requiring special education programming services at other public out-of-district schools, including magnet schools.

During the month of <u>August 2025, 30.2%</u> of newly registered students were identified as students with special education programming needs at the time of registration; <u>1 student</u> received their programming and services at an out-of-district special education school program.

During the month of August, <u>8 students</u> required an in-district program, and <u>4 students</u> required 1:1 adult support. We are currently in the process of creating another program classroom.

During the month of July, there were 5 211 calls and 0 911 calls.